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Classes with Green Attendance (96%+) 

Y3/4M 97% 

Well done to all other children who have had fabulous 

attendance this week! 

Achievement Certificates– Class Teacher Nominations 

Nursery Rec M Rec P Y1 D Y1C Y2 M 

Zachary Sienna Riley V Matthew Darcie Oscar 

Leo Chantelle Amelia Robyn Archie J Billy 

Y2F Y3/4 G/K Y3/4 M Y4/5 K Y5/6 C Y6K 

Tyler A Oscar Sofiia Taurean Harley Jacob  

Lola-Rose Olivia Shanade William Matthew Leo H 

Diary Dates 

• 14.06.22 – Tupton Hall Transition starts 

• 23.06.22 – Class photographs 

• 27.06.22 – INSET day 

• 12.07.22 – Sports Afternoon 

• 15.07.22 – INSET day  

• 15.07.22 – Reports out 

• 18.07.22 – Transition week 

• 22.07.22 – Summer Holidays 

• 05.09.22 – New School Year 

 

Class Photographs 

Next Thursday we have the photographer in 

school who will be taking class photographs. If 

your child has P.E. we will let you know what they 

should wear. 

 

Year 6 Residential 

Our year 6 children attended an  

amazing three-day residential at  

Thornbridge Outdoor Centre. The children took 

part in mining, high ropes, cargo ropes, weaseling, 

campfires with marshmallows and much more. 
 

A huge thanks to Miss Knowles, Mrs Fletcher and 

Miss Kirk for their hard work and giving up their 

spare time. 
 

 

Traffic and Safety Team 

School have been contacted  

by the Traffic and Safety Team to  

look at markings and to discuss  

safety concerns. A letter will be sent out with this 

newsletter to highlight the Highway Code and the 

dangers if this is not followed.  

 

The markings are going to be redone and the civil 

enforcement teams are going to be making their 

presence known at a number of local schools 

including Grassmoor. 

 

Please think about the safety of all children, not just 

your own. 

 

Phone Lines 

On Monday we are swapping our phone lines to a 

new provider as our current lines are 

becoming obsolete. This could create  

problems phoning in to school. If you  

need to speak to the office and cannot get 

through, please email enquiries@nwpna.org.uk 

and we will be able to respond to you. If your child 

is absent, you can still message via parentmail to 

let us know. 

We have had a very busy week with a residential, 

a trip to Chatsworth and upper KS2 football trials. 

Please can I ask that if the weather is hot, can you 

make sure that your send your child with sun cream 

on and a hat.  

Year 1 Chatsworth 

Yesterday our Year 1 children  

had an amazing trip to  

Chatsworth Farm. The children  

went to the stick yard to identify 

different leaves and spoke  

about the importance of them to trees, they 

walked in the woods and learnt about the 

importance of roots and their jobs. In the 

afternoon they looked at the different animals on 

the farm and spoke about why we have farm 

animals i.e. for meat, milk, wool, leather. Last but 

not least, the children had a great time in the 

playground. Thank you to all staff, parents and 

carers who supported this trip. 
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